

University of Connecticut American English Language Institute (UCAELI)

Office of International Affairs

May 14, 2004

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is in recommendation of Kittipong Techapanichgul who recently completed the Spring 2004 session of the UCAELI Intensive English Program. He is interested in attending a graduate program in Information Sciences in the U.S.

Kittipong has shown himself to be a serious student who works hard. His English skills have improved significantly since he arrived in January. All of his instructors reported that he was an excellent addition to their classes.

Kittipong takes on a leadership role in many situations. He has a lot of self-confidence. He does not hesitate to initiate a conversation or to make a request. This risk taking ability will help him succeed in graduate work.

I recommend Kittipong for admission to your graduate school. He has shown that he is capable of meeting the demands of new situations and that he is capable of academic success.

Sincerely.

Kristi Newgarden

Director

An Equal Opportunity Employer

845 Bolton Rd Unit 1198 Storrs, Connecticut 06269-1198

Telephone: (860) 486-2127 Facsimile: (860) 486-3834 e-mail: ucaladm4@uconn.edu web: http://www.ucaeli.uconn.edu